
From: Lucas J Caruso  
To: mikell.mora@ffc.gov  
Cc: Debbie Fisher  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2006 2:16 PM 
Subject: Application for FCC214 
 
Dear Mikelle, 
  
This note is to confirm our conversation on the following to application items: 
  
On Page 3 of the application we should replace Debbie Fisher name, with my name and title 
Lucas J Caruso CEO / Owner 
  
Also, note that 75% Investor, Coleman County Telecommunications is a subsidiary of Coleman 
County Telephone COOP. No one in Coleman County Telecommunications or Coleman County  
Telephone Coop owns more than 10% of the COOP, due to it's Coop Status. 
  
Hope this clears our application for approval.  
  
Thanks 
Lucas J Caruso 
CEO /Owner 
Lone Star PCS LLC 
325-237-1000 
  
 


